
Jemez y Sangre Water Planning Council Draft Meeting Notes 
December 13, 2004 

 
 
Attendees: Jack Frost, Mary Helen Follingstad, Peggy Johnson, Amy Lewis, Rick 
Carpenter, Michael Rodriguez, Steve Wust, Bob Vocke, Paul Paryski, Alan Jager, 
Sigmond Silber, Walt Chapman, Conci Bokum, Bill LeMay, and Charlie Nylander 
attended the JyS Water Planning Council monthly meeting. 
 
The next JyS monthly meeting will be January 10, 2005 in Santa Fe at the SFAHBA 
offices (1409 Luisa, Suite A in Santa Fe [1:30-4:00]). 
 
Jack Frost (OSE) and Peggy Johnson (NM Bureau of Geology) provided a status report 
on Hydrogeologic Studies in the Espanola Basin (see attached presentation). 
 
Rick Carpenter provided a status report on the City of Santa Fe Water Supply Program 
(see attached presentation). 
 
The Council viewed the Los Alamos National Laboratory Water Research Technical 
Assistance Office showing of "Agua es Vida" (Groundwater and Sustainability). The 
video examines groundwater hydrology and sustainability, using the Espanola Basin in 
northern New Mexico to illustrate water resource issues typical of arid and semi-arid 
regions of the world. It explains the scientific principles of hydrology that are applicable 
to the determination of water availability and the management of groundwater resources. 
The new 45-minute film was produced by the Laboratory's Groundwater Protection 
Program in FY 04. Charlie Nylander may be contacted at 665 4681 or nylander@lanl.gov 
if you would like to view the “Agua es Vida” film. 
 
The Council deferred final discussion of its consensus-based action/project priorities (see 
revised attached Working Draft of JyS Water Planning Council Recommended Actions) 
until the January meeting. 
 
 
 


